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Jim Tattersall at Providence College, and Ken Ross at the University of Oregon, are writing a history of national meetings,
going back to 1916, from the perspective of the MAA. Almost all of the meetings have been joint with the AMS, except
for MAA MathFests since 1997. The process of collating information will be outlined, and there will be some comments

about how the meetings have changed over the years. (Received September 20, 2011)



